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Partners have shared the following ideas for follow up to a lawyer’s visit: 
 
 
� Students can write thank you letters to the lawyer. 

� Students can create a thank you banner.  They can also create welcome banners. 

� Students can submit a memorandum to the lawyer summarizing the activity.  The 
lawyer can send a memo back to each student. 

� Videotape the classroom activity and send a copy to the lawyer. 

� The teacher can lead the students in a discussion of the ideas covered in the 
lawyer’s visit. 

 


